
 
 
 

 
TOWN AND COUNTRY PLANNING  

(GENERAL PERMITTED DEVELOPMENT) (ENGLAND) ORDER 2015 
 

SCHEDULE 2, PART 11 
 

NOTICE OF PROPOSED DEMOLITION & RESTORATION WORKS 
 

(TO BE DISPLAYED ON SITE) 
 
 

Proposed demolition of      1 and 2 Harcross Villas 
 
 
At                                       Coach Road, Whitehaven CA28 7TB 
 
 
I give notice that  UNITED UTILITIES (Water) Ltd                         
 
 
intends to demolish the buildings described above and is applying to Copeland Borough Council 
for a determination as to whether the Prior Approval of the authority will be required to the 
method of the proposed demolition and restoration of the site. 
 
 
It is intended to commence the demolition on or after 15/02/21 

 

 
 
 
I confirm that the above notice has been displayed on the site. 
 
 
Date:   11/11/20                          
 
 

Signed:                            
 
 
On behalf of   Sarah Jakubiak, UNITED UTILITIES                         


